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                     13th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find below a table with the email addresses for staff you might need to contact 

including your child’s class teacher. We did send these out in September but realise they may 

have gone astray and also that your child may be in a Critical Worker Bubble with a different 

member of staff.  

3H Beth Harris bharris@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

3MC Naomi McNally nmcnally@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

3MC/AHT/SENCO Kirsten Collin kcollin@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

4O Bethany Oliver boliver@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

4L Bianca Leaver bleaver@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

4W Erika Wiltshire ewiltshire@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

5M Holly Migden hmigden@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

5L Rebecca Lodge rlodge@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

5T Sarah Tucker stucker@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

6H Jo Hitchmough jhitchmough@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

6RM Jodie Moss jmoss@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

6RM Kate Roy kroy@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

Well-Being team/FLO Leanne Barlow lbarlow@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

Well-Being Team Shannon Wells swells@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

School Office School Office manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

 

The email address is for you to use if you need to share any information or ask questions that 

you would normally talk to the class teacher about at the end of the school day. Any general 

queries should still go through the school office manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk. 

Please use the manager email address to inform us of your child’s absence. 

Teachers are busy teaching during the school day and so a morning email from you may or 

may not be read by them until the end of the day. For anything you feel needs the teacher’s 

attention urgently please phone the school office. You can also email the Well Being Team 

directly if you would like to share any information with them.  

Teachers will aim to respond to emails quickly but not beyond 5pm. They will also not be able 

to respond to any emails over the weekend.   

Once again thank you very much for helping us adhere to all the government guidance we 

have had to put in place to keep us all safe. 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe 
Headteacher 
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